
National Park Access Updates December 2024 
 
 
Dilton Farm bridleway improvement works 
The surface works are complete. I am organising additional signage to be added and 
the project will be complete.   
 

 
 
Volunteering  
We have relaunched our volunteering offer and are now offering four volunteering 
tasks per month with a focus on Nature Recovery and Path Improvements. The 
Volunteer Fair is planned for 26 Sunday.    
 
National Grid Project updates 
We have installed fifteen oak signposts along the Landford and Hamptworth walking 
route. Further nature recovery work on the Cadland estate is planned for the Autumn 
Months. 
 
We have been successful in our Breamore Railway bid. We will be appointed a staff 
member to work with HCC to project manage the improvement works which will 
enhance public access and encourage nature recovery in the National Park. This is a 
three-year project and works will start in earnest next year.   
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